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Professor Chuanjia Jiang

College of Environmental Science and Engineering
Nankai University

38 Tongyan Road, Jinnan District,

Tianjin 300350, China

RE: INVITATION LETTER, AEESP 2025 Research and Education Conference
Dear Professor Jiang,

It is my great pleasure to invite you to attend the Association of Environmental Engineering and
Science Professors (AEESP) 2025 Research and Education Conference, held on May 20-22,
2025, at Duke University’s campus in Durham, North Carolina, United States of America. The
conference aims to promote academic exchange of the latest achievements in the field of
environmental science and engineering, and to encourage collaboration between domestic and
international academic research institutions.

‘We would be delighted if you could join us at the conference. This letter can be used to assist
'you in obtaining a visa that will authorize you to visit the United States of America.

‘We look forward to seeing you in Durham, NC. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have
any concerns about attending the conference.

Sincerely.
el ubinn
Heileen (Helen) Hsu-Kim

Chair, AEESP 2025 Research and Education Conference
Professor of Civil & Environmental Engineering, Duke University




